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               Newsletter - March 10th 2023 
  
  

 This Week… 
 

 

300 children from 9 schools.                                                             

Awful weather conditions and a cross country course including 
three hills, a forest and a running track that tested all of the 

participants from Key Stage 1.                                                                

We are so proud of everyone who took part.                                           
You are all legends in our eyes! 

 
 

 
 

          

 
 
 
Coming up next week… 
 
Please be reminded that on Wednesday 15th and 
Thursday 16th March, there are more planned strikes 
for members of the NEU.  Please check School Ping  
up to and including the morning of Wednesday 15th                                
to see if your child’s class is affected.  We regret any 
disruption that this may cause but appreciate your 
understanding in this matter. 
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                                                               A Message from the Headteacher 
 

                                                                                                                            

Living Life in the Fast Lane! 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Another week has flown by and 
sadly, the pace of school life is such, 
coupled with a minor technical issue 
over the weekend, means that I am 
uploading this in a new week.  
Apologies for the delay. 
 
In Nursery, our pupils have carried 
on their work on Farmer Duck and 
have looked at the different habitats 
that the animals live in.  Look at the 
picture above to see who lives in a 
coop!  
 
In Reception, children have been 
scientists this week – investigating 
smells, exploring sinking and 
floating, learning about amphibians 
and observing our own tadpoles 
hatching from frogspawn. 
 
In Year 1, pupils looked at the 
artwork of Andy Goldsworthy, using 
spirals and making snail prints! 
 
Year 2 pupils have been learning all 
about Victorian Inventions. 
 
Year 3 pupils met Meri the Egyptian 
time traveller and learnt about 
mummification and hieroglyphics.  
They also became scribes using 
papyrus and reeds.   
 
 

 In Year 4, pupils have made 4 different 
types of Egyptian pyramids and have 
started to draft their own version of 
The Egyptian Cinderella story. 
 
In Year 5, pupils have used ‘Scratch’ on 
the laptops to make music.  Ask your 
child how they did this and what 
Scratch does to help make this 
happen! 
  
Year 6 have taken part in ‘Battle of the 
Beaks’.  For this they used chopsticks, 
pegs and spoons to represent the 
different beaks of the finches that 
Darwin saw on Galapagos islands and 
how they were adapted to the type of 
food available. 
 
Also during this week, we had a visit 
from our school improvement advisor, 
checking in to see how things are going 
in every class.  He watched Phonics in 
Early Years along with Maths and History 
in every class.  He also got to look at a 
selection of books throughout school 
and interview some children too.  He 
was so impressed with the way that the 
children responded, their work books 
and their attitudes to learning in all 
areas.  I’m so proud of you all for 
showing him what we already know!  I 
am also grateful to all of the staff who 
continue to provide such wonderful 
learning opportunities every day. 
 

Mrs Reyes xx 
 

  
 
 
 

Boo is visiting… 
 

 
06/03/23 

 
Year 2-  MC – Miss Johnston’s 

class and  
Year 3 – Mrs Cowie’s class 

 
  This week, Boo went to stay with 
Miss Johnston’s class in Year 2 and 

Mrs. Cowie’s class in Y3. 
 

Boo will visit more classes after 
the holiday – I can’t wait to see 

who! 
His message though is                                         

‘Miss school, Miss out’ – we love 
having you here and so does Boo! 

 
 

Upcoming Diary Dates 
Monday 20th March – Mental Health Assemblies – KS1/KS2 

Friday 24th March – Tyre Park – Will be taped off in preparation for remedial work to take place – 
Please do not allow your children on the tyre park at all 

Thursday/Friday 30th/31st March – Afternoon Tea event – PTA run – Letter and info to follow 
Further detailed information will be sent via School Ping/Tapestry nearer to the time of each event. 


